COMMITTEE ON WAYS AND MEANS

SUBCOMMITTEE ON SOCIAL SECURITY
SUBCOMMITTEE ON TAX POLICY
SUBCOMMITTEE ON TRADE



Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515

January 22, 2018

Mr. Phil Kiko Chief Administrative Officer HB-26, U.S. Capitol Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Kiko,

I have been informed that throughout the current lapse in appropriations and ongoing government shutdown, Members of Congress will continue to receive their salary.

For the duration of the ongoing appropriations lapse beginning January 20, 2018, at 12:00 AM, I request that my pay be fully withheld.

Sincerely

Mike Kelly

Member of Congress